
 

Dear Family Bridges' Supporter, 
  
We want to assure you that Family Bridges, Inc. is taking necessary precautions to protect 
the health and well-being of our community. As a result, we have decided to postpone our 
upcoming 52nd Annual Fundraising Gala that had been scheduled to take place on June 
6, 2020 at the Oakland Marriott City Center.  
 
This was not an easy decision to make, but we believe it to be in the best interest of both 
our cherished supporters and the community at large. We appreciate your understanding 
and will be rescheduling the gala at an appropriate and safe time. We look forward to seeing 
you in person then. In the meantime, Family Bridges, Inc, remains dedicated to our cause of 
empowering underserved communities to lead self sufficient independent lives and will be 
working hard to continue our fight. You can connect with us on social media and through our 
website to keep updated on our progress. The safety of our staff, supporters and community 
is our utmost priority. Thank you for your understanding and your continued support of our 
mission.  
 
Please consider making a contribution to Family Bridges to help our community when they 
need it most. 100% of donations go directly to those in need. You may donate through 
clicking the button below or through our Facebook page.  
 
Even in times of crisis, our work is so desperately needed and your support is appreciated 
now more than ever. When the urgency has lifted, the needs of our underserved community 
will remain, and Family Bridges is here to continue the good fight! 
 
With gratitude, 

 

 

 
 

  Corinne Jan 
  CEO 
  Family Bridges, Inc.  
 

 

 

 

 

  

https://www.familybridges.org/general-donations/#GenDon
https://www.familybridges.org/
https://www.familybridges.org/general-donations/#GenDon
https://www.facebook.com/Family-Bridges-155322627821602/

